
 
 

 
Cboe Trade Floor Power Modifications 

Overview  

The Cboe Facilities and Technology departments have jointly been working to modify and enhance the 
electrical utility sourced power to the Trading Floor.  Our goal is to convert the Trading Floor power 
source for typical utility to the building UPS and Generator systems.  Our efforts have reached the final 
process and we will transition the floor in a phased approach, as follows.  

Schedule 

On Friday, April 20, 2018, the Facilities Department will facilitate the second phase of the Trading Floor 
power transition.  In order to complete this work, we will need to shut down the power on the Trading 
Floor only for the (SPX pit), (Post 10), (Post 9) and all the Booth Rows and firm platforms on the East 
side of the Trading Floor.  
 
The power-down will be between the hours of 5:00p.m. (Chicago time) Friday, April 20, 2018 and 
6:00a.m. Saturday, April 21 2018.  At 8:00a.m., Saturday, April 21, 2018 the Trade floor and its operation 
should be fully restored.   

Impacts and Action Items 

Please note this power-down and conversion event will not affect the Data Center or any Firm 
equipment in the Cboe Data Center or in the East Interstitial areas at 400 S LaSalle.  However, all PC’s, 
Servers, etc. located on the Trading Floor in the noted areas of power conversion will be affected.   
 
As a result: 
 Trading Permit Holder (TPH) representatives should turn off their respective equipment housed 

on the Trading Floor on Friday,  April 20, 2018, before leaving for the weekend.  
 During the power-down no one will be allowed access into the building.  
 

TPHs and their representatives should arrange to come in and power up their respective systems on 
either Saturday  April 21, 2018 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon (Chicago Time) or Sunday 
April 22, 2018 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. (Chicago Time).  Access to the building will 
be permitted through the main entry (North Side).  Those looking to gain entry will be required to have 



a building ID.  Cboe access badges will work on the Saturday or Sunday after the power shutdown even 
if the badge normally has only Monday through Friday access. 

More Information 

Key contacts are as follows: 
Power-Down 
Fred Mondt, 312-786-7228 or 312-617-9034 
mondtf@cboe.com 
or 
Angelo Saccameno, 312-786-7698 or 312-617-9315 
saccameno@cboe.com 
 
Building Access-Security Office 
312-786-7334 
security2@cboe.com 
 
We appreciate your continued support and will work hard every day to keep earning your business by 
powering your potential to stay ahead of an evolving market.  As always, we are committed to our 
customers and to making markets better as your partner in trading. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
helpdesk@cboe.com  
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